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Welcome to the start of the 2021 racing season and the first newsletter of the year. 

 

AGM 

The AGM for Formula Classic Racing Inc. was held on Thursday 11th February. The meeting was well 

attended with 20 members present and two guests. Minutes of the meeting are available to the 

membership, please contact me if you wish to see the minutes. 

 

2021 Formula Classic Championship representative body and format 

At the February 2021 MSA State Executive meeting FCR was confirmed as the sole representative 

body for Historic, Libre and Racing Sports Cars within the State of WA. This resolution by the State 

Executive has brought to conclusion the conflict and confusion that has marred Formula Classic 

racing in recent years. The hard work by FCR committee members Marty Bullock, Allan Ould and 

Craig Thompson needs to be acknowledged in securing this outcome for our group. 

 The championship format for the 2021 Formula Classic season will be as follows. Within Formula 

Classic there will be two sub categories; Historic cars that fully comply with their HTP / COD papers 

and Libre cars. All the cars will race as one field, as has happened in previous years however there 

will be two championships, with their own points and trophies, within Formula Classic. The FCR 

Handicap championship will run as normal across the whole grid irrespective of which class the car is 

racing in. 

 



2021 Formula Classic Schedule  

Below is the published Formula Classic race schedule for 2021; (there were a couple of incorrect 

dates given in the previous Newsletter’s calendar that have now been rectified) 

Date    Venue   Event 

March 13th / 14th  Collie   Icebreaker 

March 27th   Barbagallo  Night Masters 

May 15th / 16th    Collie   Ernie Hastie Memorial 

June 13th   Barbagallo  June Race Meeting 

August 1st   Barbagallo  August Race Meeting 

August 21st / 22nd  Collie   Race Meeting 

October 2nd / 3rd  Collie   Coalfields 500 

October 17th   Barbagallo  T.R.Y. Race Meeting 

November 13th    Barbagallo  Night Masters 

 

FCR Website 

You may have noticed the FCR website has been undergoing a major update and the new format 

looks fantastic. We are very grateful to Kevin Taylor for all his work in achieving this. 

The section on members cars is still a little under populated and I would like to ask all members that 

have not already done so to forward a photograph of their car(s) to me together with a brief 

description / history for inclusion on the website.. 

 

27th February 2021 – Tuning Day 

To commemorate the start of the new season and to celebrate the appointment of FCR as the sole 

representative of Formula Classic we are encouraging as many members as possible to attend the 

27th February tuning day with their cars. It’s a great way to shake down the car (and driver) for the 

start of the season and it’s also the lowest cost track time you’ll find almost anywhere on the planet. 

FCR will host a barbeque at the end of the day for our members and guests. To help with catering 

numbers could you please indicate if you’ll be attending the barbeque. 

 

   



STAY SAFE 

 

 

 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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